
 

 
 
 
 

RE:  RETAIL EXEMPT SELLING GUIDELINE REVIEW 2022 
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit to the Retail Exempt Selling Guideline Review. 
 
SA Parks - the Caravan Parks Association of SA are the peak industry body representing 150 caravan and 
residential parks across South Australia. 
 
We have considered the Draft Retail Exempt Selling Guideline (version 6),  the Draft Exempt Seller Hardship Policy 
Template & the Draft AER Factsheet - How to access retailers for your energy needs. 
 
At this stage we have no changes to suggest to the latest Draft or documents. 
 
We do wish to be contacted by AER and offered the opportunity to provide input to any subsequent draft 
documents, or any future AER reviews that may impact Caravan & Residential Parks either as Exempt Sellers or 
Embedded Network operators. 
 
With thanks & kind regards, 

 
Fiona Williams 
General Manager 
6th April 2022 

 
 


